
 

Business Managers Report for September 2025 
 

Members available for work: Plumbers-5, Fitters-10, Apprentices-34, HVAC-1                                        

Members Traveled Out- 27   

      Hope everyone had a great Labor Day weekend, The month of August had 56 dispatched out, we 

currently have open calls for HVAC techs. The construction side work outlook is steady but expected 

to pick up in the 4th quarter of this year with the more Data Center work expected to be released.  

     Aecon has become signatory with Local 142, they are a company from Kentucky who will be doing 

work in our jurisdiction. They are expected to start hiring on for the Toyota plant early this month.  

    Local 142 apprenticeship school will begin classes September 2nd, if you have any apprentices 

working late, please be sure that you allow them enough time to leave work and make it to school on 

time. The 2025 school year will have 351 apprentices this year which is the most apprentices Local 

142 has ever had.  

  There is a new feature added to the website, you are now available to sign up for med gas & 

plumbing continuing Ed. on the  www.local142 website, you can still call the training department as 

well to sign up for continuing ed.    

 

 Fraternally,  

Trino Baltazar 
 Business Manager 

http://www.local142/

